
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Business Associate  
We are pleased to inform you that Aurangabad City & district name has been officially 
changed from Aurangabad to Chhatrapati Sambhajinagar with immediate effect. (Gazette 
from Govt.of Maharashtra attached). We request you to update your records accordingly 
and make the necessary changes to all relevant documents, including invoices and any other 
documentation. 
 
Please ensure that all future communication and documents should be with revised 
changes. 
 
Thanking you in anticipation for your prompt action for this change. If you have any 
questions or require further information kindly contact Mr Anil Dhanwai- 
avdhanwai@endurance.co.in . 
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